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Board of Appeals - 22 Willow Ave.

City of Salem
Zoning Board of Appeals

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of THOMAS & MARY DEMAKES, requesting a Special Permit
per Section 3.3.4 of the Salem Zoning Ordinance, to allow a single-story addition and an exterior stairway to an existing
nonconforming structure, at the property located at 22 WILLOW AVE (R1 Zoning District).

Said hearing will be held on WED, JUL 16, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., 3rd floor, 120 WASHINGTON ST, ROOM 313.

Rebecca Curran, Chair
Board of Appeals
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